From: Roger Matheny <rogerlmatheny@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 2:21 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: PERS 1 COLA

CAUTION:External email.

I’'m happy (and grateful) for my pension, which | am dependent on for my financial security. Now, with inflation
increasing and the causes and solutions all under debate, that security is less certain. As the only state pension (I think)
without a permanent COLA, I’'m hoping legislators can find a way to restore that security.

Hoping J\,,

Roger Matheny......Maple Valley
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



